
From: Lynn Nybell <lnybell@emich.edu>  
Sent: Sunday, September 19, 2021 9:34 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Regarding 3094 Lakewood, Request to Alter a Non-comforming Structure, 
 

 
Dear Planning Commissioners and City Staff, 
 
I am writing in regard to Case #ZBA21-030, a request by Peter and Pat Jessup to alter their home at 3094 
Lakewood. 
 
My husband Lawrence Dolph and I live at 3110 Lakewood Drive, next door to the Jessups. 
 
Peter and Pat  are thoughtfully and meticulously planning an addition to their house to include a first 
floor bedroom and bath that will  enable aging in place while protecting landmark trees and preserving 
the character of their lovely home.  We have a very clear understanding of the scope of the project and 
we are fully in support of the plan to enhance their home in this way.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lynn Nybell 
3110 Lakewood Drive 
(734) 604-7081 
 
 
 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  

mailto:lnybell@emich.edu
mailto:lnybell@emich.edu
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

